
  
 

 
From: David Solyom [mailto:dsolyom@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2010 4:34 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: comments RE: 401Ks, annuties, etc. 

Please stay the heck away from my 401k.  You clowns have jacked with enough 
stuff, you've earned the break and, frankly, the rest of us deserve you taking a 
break.  The longer the better. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 
David A. Solyom, Ph.D. 
 


